
Date: 3rd February 2012 
 
Email:     request-104379-8d3b73e0@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Baig 
 
Freedom of Information Request reference 621 
 
Thank you for your e-mail concerning a Freedom of Information request dated 01/02/2012. 
 
Please find below the response to your request:  
 
SURGERIES MOVING OUT OF AREA 
 
I'd like to kindly request if there are any plans for surgeries to move out of the Blackheath, 
London SE3 area in the near future. 
 
Surgeries in  Blackheath do not come under Bexley Care Trust 
   
This information is held with NHS South East London and the SE London Cluster FOI Lead 
is Margaret Benbow. 
 
Her contact details are below:- 
 
margaret.benbow@nhs.net  
 

I hope the above answers your questions but if you need any further assistance please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you have concerns on how your request for information has been handled please write to: 
 
Head of Patient Experience  
221 Erith Road 
Bexleyheath 
Kent 
DA7 6HZ 
 
If you remain dissatisfied, you have the right under Section 50 of the FOI Act to apply to the 
Information Commissioner to seek resolution of the matter.  Further details can be found on 
their website: http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Mary Stoneham 
Freedom of Information 
Publication Scheme Co-ordinator
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